Dear HIJACKER COMPANY NAME,
We are writing, as a first attempt, to kindly as you to remove your listings for the following item in the EU/USA marketplace(s):
ASIN B04CZU4123
The brand of this product is Trademark Name ™. This is a registered trademark and part of Amazon’s Brand Registry. Our company is the original manufacturer and owner of this trademark and this product is sold exclusively on Amazon.
As of today, we have not granted rights to any other seller to use our trademark name and/or sell our products.
We have analyzed your listing and it does not match the properties and characteristics of our product.
We understand that this might have been a mistake. However, you are selling a product with different properties and characteristics and this goes against Amazon Terms of Service (TOS). Continuing to sell this product will undoubtedly create confusion amongst customers and generate negative reviews.
Please, find below the Amazon Terms of Service.

Amazon Terms of Service: Amazon does not allow unauthorized selling of products as it makes Amazon liable for allowing copyright and trademark infringement. In addition, products sold under a listing must match that listing EXACTLY.

Amazon Terms of Service: When listing items for sale using an existing product detail page, the product being offered must be listed on a product detail page that accurately describes the product in all respects, including with respect to the following attributes: manufacturer, edition, binding, packaging, version, format, or player compatibility. Sellers may not match their item to a detail page with a different ISBN, UPC, EAN, or other external identifier.

Amazon’s typical response to such cases is “...We are writing to let you know that we have removed your selling privileges, canceled your listings, and placed a temporary hold on any funds in your seller account...”

Rather than receive this notification from Amazon please, remove this product at your earliest convenience.
Thank you,
YOUR COMPANY NAME

Legal Department
